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London partner Benjamin Fryer and associate Barbara Onuonga are the authors of “The
year in review,” [PDF] published in Financial Instruments Tax & Accounting Review in
December 2019/January 2020. Fryer and Onuonga provide an overview of some of the
key UK tax developments in 2019 with potential implications for the financial services
sector.  
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